
Harley House Newsletter 
 

February 2024 

 

 
 

 

 



We started the month with making some lanterns 

for the Chinese New Year. 

 

 

 

  



The end results from this. 

 

  



This then followed with a scrumptious buffet. 

 

 

  



Julie was in the kitchen making pancakes for all. 

 

  



Love was in the air with some cards being made 

for their loved ones. 

 

  



It was Mr Khan birthday and he was treated to a 

nice delicious cake. 

  



Sylvia enjoying a visit from Ozzy! 
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We ended the month with some of the residents 

going for a tour of Leicester City Football ground. 

 

  



Some more pictures from the tour. 

 

 

 

 


